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AM/LH 
 
30 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the end of term and the Easter Holidays, we will be running a slightly adapted 
programme of Easter activities for the children as we are still working under our Covid Risk 
Assessment until we break up. 
 
Easter Egg Competition 
 
As in previous years, we will run the Easter Egg Competition.  Decorated eggs should be brought 
to school for judging on Wednesday 6 April.  The PTA are providing prizes for each class once 
again. 
 
Easter Discos / Parties 
 
These will take place as follows: 
 

• Early Years/KS1 – during afternoon of Wednesday 6 April 

• Lower KS2 (Years 3 & 4) – during the afternoon of Thursday 7 April 

• Upper KS2 (Years 5 & 6) – during the afternoon of Thursday 7 April 
 
Children can bring party clothes to change into for their parties if they would like to. 
 
The PTA will be sending a separate letter out regarding refreshments for the parties.   
 
We will be unable to hold the class assemblies or craft afternoon this year but we hope to get back 
to our normal programme of events in the Summer Term. 
 
Lost Property 
 
The Main Office continues to hold a large amount of un-named lost property.  If your child has 
misplaced something at school and you would like to check lost property, please contact Mrs 
Hollocks in the main office. 
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Car Parking 
 
We have received a number of complaints about inconsiderate and illegal parting by parents / 
carers at pick up and drop off times.  These include cars being parked across driveways, on 
footpaths or blocking crossing points.  The result has been that residents have been unable to 
access their properties and paths have been blocked for those with pushchairs or mobility issues.  
In some cases, children have had to cross roads between parked cars.  Please consider where 
you park if you need to drive to school.  Parking Enforcement Officers do operate outside of 
schools and inconsiderate or illegal parking could lead to Penalty Notices being issued. 
 
Lateness 
 
Our attendance registers are monitored regularly by the Education Welfare Service.  As part of 
this, lateness to school is also monitored.  We understand that occasionally situations may occur 
that cause your child to be late to school.  Currently, lateness is running from only a couple of 
minutes late to 30-40 minutes late.  Please ensure you leave enough time to get into school in a 
morning.  Doors open from 8.30am and close at 8.45am – after this time your child would be 
recorded as late to school.  If you are experiencing any difficulties or regular issues with lateness to 
school, Mrs Baines as Pastoral Manager is available to support you – she can be contacted 
through the School Office, via email jane.baines@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk or via 
her work mobile 07595613842. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
 
 

mailto:Admin@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk/
mailto:jane.baines@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk

